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Bulletin – Week 4/5 of Term 3, August 6th 2021 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

Lockdown 6.0 
 

Monday – Thursday August 9th – 12th August 
School Closed – Remote Learning 

 
For Monday - Thursday 

Learning Tasks will be distributed in the following manner by Monday Morning 9th 
August: 

P-4 Learning Grid sent via SeeSaw 
5/6 Sent out via Google Classroom & SeeSaw.  

There are online check ins for students. 
 

On-Site Care 
Please keep your children at home. Basically, our school is closed. 

 
There will be an absolute minimal staff on-site to care for the children of those who are 

Essential Workers and vulnerable students. OSHC will be open. Buses will run.  
 

If you are an Essential Worker and cannot arrange care for your child/ren then complete 
the Google Form via the link below. 

 
https://forms.gle/iRpTG2FCQDqUnTAJ7 

 
This is Lockdown is for seven days, so please keep your child/ren at home unless you 
are absolutely stuck. The aim of this lockdown is to keep everyone off the streets           
                

School is open next Friday.                                                                                                                                       

https://forms.gle/iRpTG2FCQDqUnTAJ7

